
Good Morning Mr. Donfried,  

I support your work to revive Berlin's Amerika Haus ( America House ) and to keep this 
historical institution active as a representation of American culture and values abroad, and 
valuable bridge between the next generations of American and German citizens. I am happy 
to hear that following the closure of the building in 2006, the Institute for Cultural Diplomacy 
(IDC) has worked with a number of individuals and organizations in Berlin's civil society to 
re-establish Berlin's Amerika Haus and preserve its tradition as a center for the general public. 

Sincerely,  
Senator Ophelia Ford       
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